From: Johnna Schmidt

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 1:30:10 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I am adamantly opposed to the cap and trade bill as it is too costly and will prove to be devastating for Oregon.
Sincerely,
Johnna Schmidt

Sincerely,

Johnna Schmidt

41001 McKenzie Hwy
Springfield, OR 97478
Johnnakoozer@hotmail.com



